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Not only was this a reminder of the potential benefits of manual therapy for infants, it was useful to hear the of the drawbacks of some conventional approaches, and the details of the relevant NICE Gui
delines. This will help me offer accurate, evidence-based advice to patients. The reminder about ASA guidelines also helped remind me of the need for caution and accuracy in advertising 


